His Majesty Samdech Preah Baromneath Norodom Sihamoni
Royal Palace
Phnom Penh, Cambodia

I hope this season finds you well and healthy.

During my courtesy visit to your palace July 22, 2010, I was
impressed by your warm welcome and hospitality for the delegation
of the Jogye Order of Korean Buddhism and BWC (Beautiful World of
Cambodia) NGO team. After the meeting with you, I am certain that
Cambodia has great potential to become a very well developed and

peaceful country under the rule of Your Majesty Norodom Sihamoni.

We would very much appreciate your interest and support for BWC,
which would be the symbol of mutual cooperation between the

Korean and Cambodian Buddhist societies.

Attached are some materials introducing Korean Buddhism and the

Jogye Order of Korean Buddhism for your reference.

I look forward to your promoting the brotherhood and cooperation
between our two nations and hope to see you again in the near

future.

Yours in the Dharma,

Ven. Jaseung
President
Jogye Order of Korean Buddhism
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